SANTA BARBARA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In Santa Barbara
County Administration Building, 4" Floor
Board Hearing Room
105 E. Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, CA
The hearing begins at 9:00 a.m.

On Tuesday, June 25, 2024 the Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to consider the
Babbitt appeal (Case No. 24APL-00008) of the Montecito Planning Commission’s March 20,
2024, approval of the Scibird Residential Alterations Land Use Permit and Design Review, Case
Nos. 21LUP-00000-00292 and 22BAR-00000-00187.

The project is a request for a Land Use Permit (LUP) Case No. 21LUP-0000-00292 to allow for
unpermitted exterior changes to an existing 83 1-square-foot residence located at 539 Periwinkle
Lane in Montecito, First Supervisorial District.

For current methods of public participation for the meeting of June 4, 2024, please see page two
(2) of the posted Agenda. The posted agenda will be available on Thursday prior to the above
referenced meeting for a more specific time for this item. However, the order of the agenda may
be rearranged or the item may be continued.

Please see the posted agenda and staff reports available on the Thursday prior to the meeting at
http://santabarbara.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx under the hearing date or contact the Clerk of the
Board at (805) 568-2240 for alternative options.

For additional information, please contact Katie Nall, Planner, at: Email: nallk@countyofsb.org |
Tel: 805-884-8050.

If you challenge this project (Case Nos. 24APL-00008, 21LUP-00000-00292, 22BAR-00000-
00187) in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the
public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence to the Board of Supervisors
prior to the public hearing.

Attendance and participation by the public is invited and encouraged. In compliance with the
Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in this hearing,
please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors by 4:00 p.m. on Friday before the Board
meeting at (805) 568-2240.



